
From: Planning.Central@sportengland.org <planning.central@sportengland.org>  
Sent: 21 November 2019 10:44 
To: Atkins, Charlotte <Charlotte.Atkins@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Sport England Acknowledgement: 193165 Former Broadlands Primary School, Eastnor Drive, 
HEREFORD, HR1 1NZ (SE ref: PA/19/WM/HER/53566) 

 

  

Dear Mrs Charlotte Atkins, 
  

App Ref:  193165 
Site: Former Broadlands Primary School, Eastnor Drive, HEREFORD, HR1 1NZ 
Proposal: Demolition of the former Broadlands Primary School buildings and the erection of a new Special Educational Needs 
and Disabilities (SEND) College, car parking, landscaping, amenity space and associated facilities 

 
Thank you for consulting Sport England on the above application. I can confirm the additional information has been received and Sport 
England will aim to respond in 14 days.  
 
As a public body, Sport England is subject to the terms of the Freedom of Information Act 2000, which gives members of the public the 
right to access the information we hold. In the event of a request being received, we will be obliged to release information relating to the 
application and our response unless an exemption in the Act applies. You should therefore inform us if you believe any elements of your 
submission to be confidential or commercially sensitive so that we can take your concerns into account. 
 
If you would like any further information or advice please contact the undersigned at the address below 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Planning Administration Team 
 
T: 020 7273 1777 
E: planning.central@sportengland.org 
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